
Subject Copy Balboa Reservoir Development Discussion of SFPLIC's 80-foot retained fee

for pipeline right of way

Location Conference call Please call in or designate someone to call in your place

Start 4 42019 1000 AM

End 4 42019 1030 AM

Show Time As Busy

Recurrence none

Meeting Status Not yet responded

Organizer Russell Rosanna S

Required Attendees Russell Rosanna S Miller Katie L Lampe Don Wong Christopher J

CJWongsfwaterorg Young Sam W Ryan Joan

Optional Attendees Teahan Bill Batelaan Brandy

Hi all

The Balboa Reservoir developer has been working with OEWD and Planning to develop

a recreational area concept for the 80-foot property at the southern end of the Balboa

Reservoir The SFPUC will continue to own the property but the development team
wants to beautify it since it will be the gateway to the development

My goal is to ensure that CDD has the access it needs on this property to maintain and

repair its existing pipelines and eventually add the third Crosstown Pipeline

Please see the draft concept on page 119 of the attached document Please ignore the

trees My question for CDD is HOW WIDE A PATH OR ROAD DOES CDD NEED TO
RESERVE FOR ITS TRUCKS AND EQUIPMENT AND TO MAINTAIN THE
PIPELINES



There will be further discussions but we need your advice on this critical topic so the

development team can bring a refined proposal to the In City Project Review Committee

for comment

If you are uncertain please contact Stacie Feng in WS T at 650 871-2037 for

guidance WS T routinely grapples with development proposals for the pipeline right of

way

Here is the call in information

1-888-251-2909

Code 5810467

Thanks

Rosanna


